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The Staffing Timeline 

JUNE 9  Preliminary Adult Recall List is posted on SSO. 

JUNE 19  Adult Education teachers must verify the hours taught July 1, 2022 - June 30, 2023 and 
the teachable categories recognized by the school board (max 3). Requests for 
corrections/modifications must be submitted to alavoie06@lbpsb.qc.ca (please cc 
pmachado@ptusep.com). 

JULY 14  Posting of the official recall lists in Continuing Education on SSO. 

 

Excess 

The school board declared 3 teachers excess in one vocational training specialty. The teachers concerned 

were invited to attend an information Zoom meeting with myself and Ms. Lavoie, Assistant Director of 

Human Resources, on April 26, 2023. This information session was meant to answer teacher questions 

regarding the excess process and their future placement. 

 

Mentoring 

A survey was sent out by the school board to mentors in order to get their feedback. Some suggestions to 

improve next year’s program were: Providing more opportunities for mentors/mentees to meet, have 

dedicated days for group meetings of mentors/mentees, mentors requested to receive support from ESD 

consultants, etc. New teachers involved in the mentoring program will also be receiving a survey for 

feedback purposes. 

 

Support for Assistive Care in Long-Term Care Centres Skills Training Certificate 

WICC and PACC will both be starting one cohort each if there are enough registrations. The Support for 

Assistive Care in Long-Term Care Centres consists of a 375-hour program over a 12-week period from 

August to September 2023. The students will be entitled to a $12,000 bursary. 

 

Hybrid/Online Teaching 

As a standing item at our LRC meetings, it was confirmed that each centre has been given the flexibility to 

offer courses according to their needs and what the community seems interested in. Participation in these 

hybrid/online models remains voluntary for teachers at this time. 
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